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October 11, 2018 

Mid-Winter Conference: 

Mid-Winter will be held at the Grand Hotel from 

January 24-27, 2019 in Point Clear.  More 

information will be forthcoming, as well as 

registration information.  I will be making 

Registration forms available on our Department 

website at: 

www.alabamaamericanlegionauxiliary.com, when it 

gets a little closer to the date, as well as the agenda 

and other pertinent information. 

 

Cookbooks Available: 

We have the Cookbooks available in Department.  

Please contact the Department office if you’d like to 

buy one.  The cookbooks can be mailed to you, 

however; payment for cookbook and shipping must 

be received in Department before any books are 

mailed out. 

 

War Memorial: 

Don’t forget to purchase a Brick in honor/memory 

of your beloved servicemember.  This is a great way 

to honor their service and help restore the Alabama 

War Memorial.  Applications for the bricks can be 

found on our Department website under Dept Links. 

 

Updated Transmittal forms/Member 

Data forms/Membership Applications: 

The recently revised forms, both the New Member 

and Renewed Member Transmittal forms, along 

with the Member Data forms are available for 

download on our Department website under Dept 

Links.  The transmittal forms are available in both 

PDF and Excel versions.  Please make sure to 

complete these forms in their entirety.  On the 

Member Data forms, as well as Application forms, 

please make sure area codes are put in front of 

phone numbers.  I am getting some without area 

codes, and this can cause a problem.  Please make 

sure to put the Veterans name, service-time era, and 

relation to the veteran on Applications.  When 

mailing in forms, please only include amount of 

transmittal on the check.  Do not combine years, 

new and renewed members or checks for different 

transmittals. 

 

Something Happening at your Unit or 

in your District: 

If you have something happening in your Unit or 

District that you would like to let everyone know 

about, email me the details at 

ALAux.Sec@legional.org, and I will make sure that 

the information gets out in the Newsletter. 

Information must be to me by the 3rd of each month 

to make it in that month’s President’s Newsletter or 

Secretary’s Note. 

 

President’s Newletter/Secretary’s 

Note: 

Both the Newsletter and the Note can be found each 

month on our website under Dept Links. 

 

 Secretary’s Note 

For God and Country, 

Department of Alabama 

Carol Tyson, Secretary 

http://www.alabamaamericanlegionauxiliary.com/
mailto:ALAux.Sec@legional.org

